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2023 Water Year Gy
Water District #41

SOUTHERN Kooy ™
The 2023 water year in Rockland valley was an improvement from prior years. The majority of

water users had access to full rights throughout the growing season. Water flow from the South

Fork of Rock Creek was the only area that experienced short water, which is consistent relative

to years prior. The Landing ditch and other diversions on the south fork had stream flows similar

to prior years. Timely rainfall helped mitigate the shortfall, and the majority of the valley was

able to experience a good water year in the district.
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